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14 July 2022
Dear Claire,

afPE Quality Mark for Physical Education, School Sport and Physical Activity - Distinction

Thank you for your application for the Quality Mark award.

The assessment panel has considered your application, together with the feedback from the validation, and afPE
is delighted to award your school the Quality Mark with Distinction for ‘demonstrating outstanding
commitment to improvement in Physical Education, School Sport and Physical Activity’.

Your award is valid for three years, commencing July 2022.
The validator has highlighted the following reasons for the award:
o The leadership and management of PESSPA are outstanding
e PESSPA is at the core of the school curriculum and supports many curricular areas

e The commitment of HT, PE governor and the whole school community towards PESSPA is excellent and
continuous

e The support for all pupils and staff to ensure they all love making it their best is ‘lived’ every day
through the school values:
= Love of Learning
= Making it Your Best
=  Perseverance
= Skills for Life
o LMPS = Little Melton Primary School

e The detail, depth and quality in all aspects of PESSPA e.g. record keeping, tracking, planning and
monitoring are exceptional

e The range, quality and relevance of PESSPA to ensure full access for all pupils are excellent



e This is a small school in a small and remote village with a BIG school mindset, who makes things happen
for their learning community. They are a vital and powerful PESSPA hub for their community.

Your validator has identified the following additional areas for development:

e Extend current LMPS Young Leaders programme with Sports Leaders UK accredited Primary School
Leadership Awards

e Further enhance PESSPA Health and Safety implementation in specific PE activities
e Further develop and enhance the swimming programme at their new venue.

You will receive an engraved plaque and your school will also be listed on the afPE Quality Mark webpage. In
addition, the Association will submit a report to the Department for Education (DfE) which will include details of
the successful applicants. There is always a possibility that a representative from the DfE or Sport England may
wish to visit your school.

On behalf of the Association, | would like to offer you our congratulations.

Yours sincerely,
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Sue Wilkinson MBE
afPE Chief Executive Officer



